
Bloomfield Tennis Club – Step 4 
Updated: 19/07/2021 

Following the move to Step 4 of the Government roadmap from 19 July, most legal restrictions have been lifted. There are 
no longer any restrictions on how many people can take part in tennis activity, indoors or outdoors.  A summary of the 
revised guidelines is below:  

Pre-attendance check 
No-one should leave home to play tennis at Bloomfield if they, or someone they live with, has symptoms of COVID -19, 

currently recognised as any of the following:  

- A high temperature 

- A new, continuous cough  

- A loss of, or change to, their sense of smell or taste  

Site Access 
 It is important to consider that others may wish to take a more cautious approach as restrictions are lifted. Please 

be considerate of this, and provide the opportunity and space for others on-site to reduce close contacts if they 

wish. 

 Use the gate nearest to the court on which you’re playing, and use your sanitiser after entering. Gates should be 

locked when not in use. Gate codes will be changed on a regular basis. 

 The bowls club toilets are available for use by Tennis Club Members 

 The club house is now open.  When in use please keep the front doors open to allow full ventilation 

 There are no longer limits on spectators 

Playing Tennis 
 Only paid up members can play on the courts.  No guests will be allowed at the current time 

 All Courts must be booked in advance through our Online Booking System in ClubSpark (see later) 

 Organised Club Social tennis sessions are back to normal, although it is recommended that attendees still provide 

their details in the folder on the veranda, or via the QR Check-in code to support NHS Track & Trace 

 Follow good hygiene practices, to reduce the risk of transmission in sport environments. Also consider the wishes of 

other participants (i.e. if they do not wish to shake hands after a match). 

 Please take your rubbish home with you. 

Court Booking 
The Bloomfield Online Booking system is available to all paid up members.  Any members who would like to be setup on the 
system please email info@bloomfieldtennisbath.co.uk.  A registration invite will be sent out enabling you to use the system.  

The system allows you to book ½ hour slots, with a maximum of 10 slots in any 7 day period.  This is constantly under 
review and may be amended to reflect feedback in the future. 

If no-one is waiting to use your court, you may continue playing but must stop as soon as other members arrive to use your 
court. 

If you have any concerns or feedback regarding safety at the club please email info@bloomfieldtennisbath.co.uk  
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